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STATE OF
COLORADO

COGCC Inspection #667400290

Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us> Mon, Nov 18, 2013 at 2:38 PM
To: "Brandon S. Bruns" <Brandon.Bruns@pdce.com>

Brandon

Thank you for the clarification. Since the tank does not contain produced fluids, secondary containment will not
be required.

Regards,

Rick Allison, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeast Colorado
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 970-461-2970
Fax: 970-461-4781
Cell: 970-623-0850

On Mon, Nov 18, 2013 at 1:46 PM, Brandon S. Bruns <Brandon.Bruns@pdce.com> wrote:

Afternoon Rick, during a recent inspection you completed at our former Vetting 24-24 tank battery that was
washed away by the flooding activities, you noted in the inspection that we needed to provide containment for a
portable tank that we had placed at the site. Your inspection number is 667400290. We are currently plugging
and abandoning the well associated with this battery and are using the tank to store non-potable water to be
used during the plugging activities. We are not storing any condensate or oil in this tank or any water laden
with petroleum hydrocarbons. Being that non-potable water is in this tank, do we still need to have containment

around this tank? You stated you wanted this corrected by November 15t

Thank you for your response.

Brandon Bruns, PE | EHS Professional | PDC Energy | O: 303-831-3971 | C: 720-281-7255 | F: 303-860-5838 |
brandon.bruns@pdce.com
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This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the person or
entity to which it is addressed. Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended
addressee. If you received this communication in error, please permanently delete and call (800) 624-3821 immediately and ask to
speak to the sender of this communication. Also, please notify immediately via e-mail that you have received this message in
error.
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